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• 

 

January 7, 2021 

 

Honourable Morris J. Fish, C.C., Q.C. 

Jurist in Residence 

Davies Ward Phillips & Vineberg LLP 

1501 McGill College Avenue 

Montréal, Québec 

H3A 3N9  

 

Dear Justice Fish: 

 

Please find enclosed the Military Police Complaints Commission’s submissions, in respect of 

the third independent review of the National Defence Act.  

 

We welcome an opportunity to meet with you and your team in order to discuss our ideas for 

improvements to military policing and oversight.  I and the rest of the MPCC are at your 

disposal to answer any questions you may have or provide any further information regarding 

the issues addressed in these submissions. The Commission’s principal contact for this Third 

Independent Review is Senior General Counsel and Director General, Julianne Dunbar (email: 

Julianne.Dunbar@mpcc-cppm.gc.ca; telephone: 613-868-4536). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Original signed by 

 

Hilary C. McCormack 

Chairperson 
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